
5 February 2018 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL - MUSIC PROGRAMME 2018 

We are pleased to offer our Music programme for 2018. Please use the form to register your 

interest. In some cases, where the classes are full, you will be contacted and placed on a 

waiting list. 

Allstars Choir – a group of boys and girls from Years 5 and 6 who rehearse on Friday 

mornings and perform at least twice a year. We sing fun songs from the 40s all the way to 

modern day. We learn the very basics of good singing but the focus is on becoming a more 

confident singer and performer. No sign up required – students will hear in the notices when 

to come to class. 

Glee Choir – Friday morning choir for Year 7 and 8 boys and girls. We have a variety of 

songs including NZ composers. We incorporate moves in to our performances and offer the 

chance to sing solo during the two or three concerts we hold every year. No sign up required 

– students will hear in the notices when to come to class. 

Ukulele Groups – for Year 4 and up, on a Friday morning. Two groups: Yr 4 and more 

advanced players. We learn the basics of strumming, how to keep rhythm, to sing along and 

have fun all at the same time! Maximum 10 students in each class – first in first served basis. 

Ukuleles are provided for lessons free of charge. Sign up is required – students will hear in 

the notices when to come to class. 

Guitar Groups – two to three fun groups based on ability -  facilitated by Christine White. 

Kids write their own songs as well as learn the basics of guitar playing. There will be 

opportunities to perform during the year. Fees are $40 per term per student. Maximum of 10 

students in each class. Sign up is and payment is required before lessons commence. 

Senior Rock Band – an auditioned band for Year 7 and 8. Auditions are in week 3 of Term 

1. Taken by Chris White. Performances during the year. 

Individual lessons 

Keyboard lessons – only 4 spaces available, lessons are after lunch on Thursdays. $80 per 

term 

Trumpet lessons are held at Kāpiti College on Wednesdays after school. Instruments are 

available for hire. $25 per term for instrument hire plus $50 bond, $80 per term for lessons 

Guitar – Private individual lessons will be available from Christine White. These will be held 

during class time. If you are interested please contact Chris directly 021123673. 

Regards, 

Bridget O’Shanassy 
MUSIC COORDINATOR 

 



MUSIC PROGRAMME 2018 – PERMISSION SLIP 
 (Please return to the school office by Friday 9th Feb 2018) 

 

 

Name _______________________________  Room __________ Year ___________ 

 

Please enrol my child For Music tuition in (Please circle) 

 

  Group guitar lessons 

  Ukulele lessons 

  Trumpet lessons 

  Keyboard lessons 

 

_________________________________________________  __________________ 
Name of Parent/Guardian        Cell Phone 
 

________________________________________________ 

Email 

 

Bridget O’Shanassy is the Music Co-ordinator at RBS. She can be contacted on 

0273165641 to discuss any of these programmes 


